
Hi I am writing an email out of concern for my family, my son, myself, my state and all other states that 
may fall victim to bullying and pressure, for a bill so unconstitutional that it shouldnt even be 
considered.  
 
 The government has no right to mandate how I maintain my guns in my home, whether or not they 
have a trigger lock, and certainly doesnt have the right to take away my right to carry in public areas that 
are also public to crime. Additionally, if my gun is stolen and used in a crime, it is insanity to hold the gun 
owner responsible for the use of the firearm, when the criminal has been caught with the firearm, and 
the firearm has been reported stolen.  
 
Has Oregon lost all sense ? We require these rights and freedoms, and the law abiding citizens with 
licenses and education have done nothing to deserve these rights being attacked. Making it more than 
difficult for a single mother to protect herself and family. For a citizen to protect himself against crime 
and tyranny.  
 
Attacking small liberties is the first step to dictatorship and communism. We require the right and 
means to protect ourselves AND our state. Do not pass this bill that is a step away from tyranny. 
Consider the big picture, not just the fear and feelings of those who would like to cripple the American 
people and strengthen criminals and crime.  
 
Thank you 
Chelsea Myers  
 
 
 


